
JOCKVALE’S FRIDAY MESSAGE - OCT. 11th, 2024 

 

   
We are thankful for working at a school with lovely students, an amazing staff, and a 
supportive community! Wishing our Jockvale families a wonderful long weekend! 
 

 

 

JOCKVALE LIBRARY - With Thanksgiving approaching, this week's book in the library has 
been "The Thankful Book" by Todd Parr. Todd Parr's art is so vibrant and fun so our students 
have really been enjoying this book. Happy Thanksgiving to anyone celebrating! 
 

JOCKVALE ON INSTAGRAM - Jockvale is on Instagram! You can find us by looking 
up @jockvale.ocdsb, where we share photos featuring student work, class activities, 
and school events. Check us out!  
 

SAFETY @ JOCKVALE -  
LOCKDOWN DRILL - We will be having our fall Lockdown drill at Jockvale on Monday, October 
21st, 2024. The drill will take approximately 30 minutes. During the drill, students will be asked 
to follow the directions of their teachers in their classrooms. The administrators and custodian 
will then check every classroom to ensure that procedures are being followed and will provide 
feedback to students and staff. 
During the drill, the school will be locked and we will not be admitting any students during the 
drill. Thank you or your support as we practice our emergency procedures. 
JOCKVALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE -  



 

The annual Halloween Dance will be held this year on Friday, October 25 from 6 to 8:30 pm at 
the school. The dance will feature music and lights in the gym done by the Cedarview DJ Club, 
a large variety of games and activities in the library, a laser maze,  scavenger hunt, selfie station 
with props and of course a lot of fun! All activities are included with admission, which is only $3 / 
person or $10 per family of 4 or more. Everyone may come in costume, although weapons and 
masks should be left at home.  Admission will soon be available to purchase on School 
Cash Online, or can be paid in cash the day of the event.  
In addition there will be a bake sale of items donated by the school community. Items will cost 
50 cents to $2 and drinks can be purchased for $1. We are looking for people to donate baked 
goods. All donations, including store bought items, are greatly appreciated, just ensure that they 
are nut-free. Baked goods can be dropped off during the school day or at the dance on October 
25. Please contact jockvalevolunteers@gmail.com if you would like to help. 
To make this event possible we need the help of many volunteers. We are looking for people 
who can help for an hour or two with the following tasks: set-up, admissions, bake sale, games, 
supervision and clean-up. If you would like to help out, please email 
jockvalevolunteers@gmail.com. 
 



 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend, 
 

Loretta and Sara 
 

       

 

 
OCT 14 - THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY - NO SCHOOL 
OCT 15 - IEPs EMAILED HOME 
OCT 15 - MONDAY SCHEDULE 
OCT 17 - JUNIOR REGION 1 CROSS COUNTRY MEET 
OCT 21 - LOCKDOWN DRILL 
OCT 22 - GRADE 6 GIRLS’ SOCCER TOURNAMENT 
OCT 23 - GRADE 6 BOYS’ SOCCER TOURNAMENT 
OCT 25 - HALLOWEEN DANCE - 6 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
OCT 25 - PHOTO RETAKE DAY 
OCT 28 - FIELD TRIP TO MADAHOKI FARM 
OCT 29 - FIELD TRIP TO MADAHOKI FARM 
Religious/Creed Based Days & Dates of Significance 
 

https://jockvalees.ocdsb.ca/ 
 

https://www.ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=38751628
https://jockvalees.ocdsb.ca/

